
Pool Report: Board of Director's Meeting: Thurs. Aug. 15, 2019


1- Except for the incident with a new owner the other evening that Carol dealt 
with, the pool has continued to be

    very quiet with seasonal owners and renters away. There have been a few 
visitors who have come down to 

    enjoy the pool.


2- The new pool fence has been approved by the city inspector.  Patrick and 
Carol have placed white marble chips

     around the entire interior of the fence to ensure that only a 2 inch approved 
gap remains. Many thanks

     to Patrick and Carol for their work on this project. The new pool fence is a 
nice addition to the area.


3- The new lock - and new pool key - use still needs to be monitored. When 
coming to the pool - and someone is

     in the pool area - the entry door is unlocked. If no one is in the pool area - 
then the lock needs to be unlocked.

     When leaving the pool area - if someone is still in the pool area - no need to 
lock the gate. However - if someone

     is the last person to leave the pool area - then the gate must be locked when 
leaving. 

     This procedure will no doubt take some time getting use to - especially when 
residents and renters arrive in the

     coming months.  Carol mentioned she would send an e-mail blast out 
regarding the new lock procedure.


Respectfully submitted,


David Martin - Pool Committee Chairperson


